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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

To whom it may concern.

As a voting member, I wish to voice my objection to parts of the current proposal.

Firstly I believe the regions of Meekatharra, Wiluna & Sandstone should be part of
O'Connor not Durack.

Secondly I believe the regions of Collie, Boyup Brook, Bridgetown-Greenbushes, Nannup
& Manjimup should be included in Forrest, not O'Connor.

I hope this is taken into consideration. I believe I would have a similar opinion to many.

Thank you for your time. Kind regards

Matthew Fisher
Kalgoorlie-Boulder
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